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As a lifelong Oregonian, I fully support this measure.  Oregon desperately needs 

more housing.  Housing prices are so high now that only the rich elites can afford a 

house in Oregon.  Expand the urban growth boundary so that all Oregonians can 

afford to have a home.  Please do the right thing for the working class in Oregon! 


